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Superior Court Announces Postponement of Jury Duty
Scheduled For Monday in STT-STJ District, Delays to
Operations on St. Croix Due to Network Issues
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The V.I. Superior Court on St. Croix. 

Administrator of the V.I Superior Court, Regina Petersen announced Sunday evening that jury
selection in the St. Thomas-St. John District previously scheduled for Monday has been postponed
until Tuesday.

The public is further advised that there may be delays to normal operations in the Superior Court
in the District of St. Croix while the court's technology division works to resolve some network
issues. "Once restored, all matters should proceed as scheduled," Ms. Petersen said.
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The network outage does not affect electronic filing in either the Supreme Court or the Superior
Court of the Virgin Islands as those systems remain online, according to the release.

The public is further reminded that basic case information can be accessed online via the public
access portal at http://usvipublicaccess.vicourts.org, and that citations may be paid through the
online payment portal at http://www.paymentsvicourts.org.
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